
 

  

 
News Flash 
 

The trustees are delighted to hear that Professor Kevin Clements has been 

appointed as the inaugural director of The Peace Centre at Otago University.  

 

Kevin Clements, a New Zealander, is currently the Director of the Australian 

Centre for Peace and Conflict Studies at the University of Brisbane. 

 

Further details will follow in our next newsletter which is imminent. 

 

 


